
An update from the Nether Loirston Growers
 

We are delighted that our entry to the Gardening Scotland Pallet Garden competition at 
Ingliston in June got a Gold certificate, thanks to Jim, Martha and Pat.  The theme of “Pallet 
to Palate” showing vegetables and fruit which had been “brought on” was a winner.

We’ve made it through the first season on the community garden and the allotments are 
looking excellent with tatties and veggies coming along really well. As a group we’ve 
been working on keeping the weeds at bay in the community areas and clearing up 

stones and rubbish in an attempt to keep 
the site and the surrounding area tidy.

We are very grateful to everyone who has 
helped out with getting us to this stage 
and extend a very warm thank you to all 
passers by for your kind comments and 
encouragement.

We will be having an open day during 
the autumn and further details will be 
advertised nearer the time.
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